
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 211 (21-22) 

 
2nd August, 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, Teachers and Students of Secondary 5, 
 

Re: Dropping of Elective Subjects or M1/M2 
 
1. Students are requested to take a minimum of 2 elective subjects apart from the 4 core subjects.  

Students who find studying more than 2 elective subjects difficult may now be allowed to apply 
for dropping an elective subject or M1/M2. 

 
2. Any student who wants to drop an elective subject or M1/M2 should prepare a signed parent 

letter in pdf and send to Mr Steven So, the Vice-Principal at steven_shy@stlouis.edu.hk .  
Student should state the reasons clearly in the letter. 

 
3. The application letter should reach Mr Steven So at or before 4:00 pm, 19th August, 2022 

(Friday).  Late application will not be entertained. 
 
4. Students will be informed about their application results individually on or before 22nd August, 

2022.  Should the applications be approved by the Principal, students will not be required to 
attend the summer supplementary lessons.  

 

Dr Yick Ho Kuen 
Principal 


